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Employers Within Rights to Fire Charlottesville Marchers

News

8.22.17


Cheryl Behymer was quoted in the article, "Employers Within Rights to Fire Charlottesville

Marchers," which was featured in Business Insurance on August 22, 2017. The article raises the

question of whether those who participated in the Charlottesville march should have job protection

under the NLRB. To that, Behymer replies:

“But that would be a pretty big stretch. I don’t know how you would possibly make that argument

work in the context of the Charlottesville issue.”

To read the full article, please visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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